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New Agreement with Fisher Scientific [1]

October 9, 2025 by Staff [2]

CU has renewed and expanded its contract with Fisher Scientific for laboratory supplies. The 
updated agreement secures stable, systemwide access to lab products, adds new items such 
as Promega, and continues free shipping benefits. Fisher remains a strong partner in 
supporting CU’s sustainability and impact spending goals, helping us provide value and 
reliability across all four campuses.

Contact PSC@cu.edu [3] if you have any questions.
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